
Happy Birthday!! 

Wyatt—1 
Laiken—2 

Lochlann—3  
Grace—3 
Mia— 4 

 
We feel very strongly and passionately 
that our children should be made to feel 
as special as possible and that this lock-
down should have as little impact on them 
as possible. 
 
Because of this we would like to celebrate 
all of your children’s birthdays by holding 
a party for them if they attend on their 
birthday or the day before or the day after.  
 
If you would like to bring in anything to 
help towards creating a party for your 
child then please do this could be bal-
loons, pass the parcel, games, party bags 
to go home or food. You are more than 
welcome. We will clean everything before 
use. If you would like to bring in any food 
or a cake this must be sealed, and shop 
bought. 
 
Your children may come home with invita-
tions to another child’s party. We will be 
creating these within the settings to ena-
ble the children to be part of the party 
planning and to have something to look 
forward to and be excited about. These 
invitations will go to the children that will 
be in attendance on the day of the party.  
 
 

February 2021 
World book day 4th March  

Julia Donaldson is our inspiration 

this month—please dress up as any-

thing from any of her books! 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2020 (14 weeks  

 4th January 2021 – 2nd April 2021 
 

HALF TERM 15th February—19th 

February 
 

01/01/2021-31/03/2021 Stretched 

funding   

Colour of the Moment 

Our colour of the moment is 

Red; we are doing lots of    

activities throughout the     

nursery. We have even been  

recreating Jackson Pollock’s 

art work! 
Author of the moment 

Our under 3’s are looking 

at Fiona Watt’s ‘that’s not 

my books’ 

And our over 3’s have been 

looking at Eric Carle’s 

books. One of our favour-

ites is The Hungry Caterpil-

lar. 

Melissa at the South Molton nursery 

is going to set up a Children’s clothes 

swap from donations. 

So if your child out grows clothing, 

single items or bundles, then you can 

donate it to the nursery and we will 

advertise and then give to another 

family who needs clothes of that size. 

 

If anyone has any clothes they would 

like to donate to get this started then 

that would be fab. 

 

Hopefully this way we can all do 

something to support each other with 

something positive through the diffi-

cult past year it has been.  

COVID UPDATE 

1. If a staff member or child in your child’s 

group has a positive test result you will 

have to self-isolate for 10 days from the 

onset of symptoms. During this time, fees 

will be chargeable as staff will be being 

paid.  

2. If anyone that lives in the same household 

as the child attending shows any symptoms 

of coronavirus, the child, along with       

everyone in your household must self-

isolate for 10 days.  

3. Please DO NOT bring your child to   

Kiddywinks if the above is applicable.  

4. If we have any positive test results within 

the setting, either a child or staff member, 

you will be notified via email, at the earliest 

opportunity  

5. We are following all government guide-

lines in relation to the coronavirus. 


